
 

 CONCORDIA  WEEKLY  NEWSLETTER              January 16th, 2017     

Issue#16 Vol.7 

INSIDE THIS EDITION: 

 CSA Used Book Market Place 

 Club Fair– Jan 16 & 17 

 Linked In Workshop-Jan 17 

 International Café– Jan 17 

 Wellness Wednesday Events 

 Intercultural Days-Jan 23 & 24 

 Career Fair-Jan 25 

 January Intermurals 

 Paint Night-Jan 25 

 Model UN Club Information 

 A.I.M.U.N. 2017 

 OPP Virtual Info Session-Jan 26 

 Financially Squeezed 

 Leadership Awards Information 

 Winter Tuition Now Due 

 Counseling Services 

 Mental Health First Aid 

 Become a Student Ambassador  

 ACSE Training program 

The Alberta Student Leadership  Summit 
is a province-wide conference on  
January 28, connecting  students and 
community leaders together to share 
ideas, gain practical skills, and network 
with one another. Last year, students 
came together to expand their existing 
leadership knowledge, challenge their 
personal leadership goals, and offer   
ideas on how to affect positive social 
change in their communities by  
attending sessions surrounding a central 
theme of  "Be Extraordinary".  

 CAFETERIA MENU: JAN 16-20 
 

Monday: Butter Chicken, Basmati Rice, Peas & Carrot   

Tuesday: Classic Macaroni and Cheese, Broccoli   

Wednesday: Thai Sweet, Spicy Beef Stir Fry & Chow Mein  

Thursday: Mushroom Chicken Breast,, Red Potatoes &  Veggies 

Friday: Teriyaki Sesame Salmon, Jasmine Rice & Green Beans   

GRAD PHOTO SESSION 

JANUARY 17-20 

BOOK NOW  

www.GradPhotography.ca 

Starting on Monday, Jan 16th, the Upper Tegler food kiosk will 
be open until 8:00 pm, Monday to Thursday. 

https://www.ualberta.ca/current-students/leadership-summit
http://www.gradphotography.ca/concordia-grad-photos-bookings
http://www.GradPhotography.ca


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

CLICK HERE FOR TICKETS 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/intercultural-days-at-cue-dr-pavel-jelen-fleeing-the-iron-curtain-before-1989-personal-experiences-tickets-29990035002?invite=&err=29&referrer=&discount=&affiliate=&eventpassword=


 

 



 

 



 

 January Intramurals 
 
Drop-in Intramural's will be running every Monday from 12:00-1:00PM in the Ralph King Gymnasium!  
We will be playing a different sport each week, all you need to do is show up (no team required!)  
The cost?  Free!!   
 
January 16 - Drop In Basketball 
January 23 - Drop In Badminton (rackets and shuttles provided) 
January 30 - Drop in Volleyball 
 

January Fitness Friday's 
 
Fitness Friday's will be up and running once again, starting January 20th.  We are located in the 
Ralph King Gymnasium and the sessions will run from 12:00-12:30PM. 
Come and join us for 30 minutes of exercise! 
 
January 20th - Lower Body Blast 
January 27th - Total Body Strength 
 
If you have questions, please email erinn,jacula@concordia.ab.ca. 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

WINTER TERM TUITION INFORMATION IS NOW ONLINE 

Winter term 2017 statements are now available online. Paper statements are no longer mailed, but if needed 

can be obtained at the Student Accounts Office. Please check your account information online through 

Concordia’s website http://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/student/. 

Fees are due January 11th, 2017.   

Fees can be paid at the student accounts office by debit, cash or cheque. You can pay through your bank by 
setting up Concordia University of Edmonton as a biller and using your ID number as your account number, 
as well as by credit card through concordia.plastiq.com. 
 

If you are receiving student loan funding, please be aware that Concordia is making remittance requests from 

your funding to pay your winter term fees and these will be applied to accounts in January.  

New Winter Term Students - CSA Benefit Plan:  Opt out deadline is January 20, 2017. Students can opt 

out at:  https://mystudentplan.ca/csa/opt-out-form  

*For full reduction of tuition and fees, withdrawals must be done by January 17, 2017 for the winter 

term.  “Non-payment of fees and/or non-attendance does not constitute official withdrawal from 

Concordia. Section 5.4.4, Academic Calendar 2016/2017.”  http://acalendar.concordia.ab.ca/ 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Student Accounts 

studentaccounts@concordia.ab.ca or phone 780-479-9207. 

 PLEASE BE AWARE THAT FALL 2016 TUITION MUST BE PAID IN ORDER TO CONTINUE IN THE 

WINTER TERM. IF YOU HAVE UNPAID WINTER TERM FEES PLEASE COME TO THE STUDENT 

ACCOUNTS OFFICE TO DISCUSS YOUR ACCOUNT IN THE STUDENT AND ENROLLMENT SERVICES 

OFFICE HA120. 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Active Citizens Social Enterprise (ACSE)  

Training  Program 

 
The United Nations Association in Canada (UNA-Canada) and the British Council    
Canada are pleased to share with you the launch of Active Citizens Social Enterprise 
(ACSE).ACSE is a social leadership training program that provides opportunity to 
young Canadians from diverse backgrounds, between 18-35 years of age, to learn 
about and experiment with social innovation through intercultural dialogue and   
community-led social development. Recruited youth will gains skills to tackle local         
challenges that align with established Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs)          
targets. 
  
The program will train 150 Canadian youth and local trainers in six cities across        
Canada on the ACSE toolkit, developed by the British Council and implemented in 
more than 10 countries. This workshop and toolkit enables participating youth to    
develop their leadership skills as social entrepreneurs to assist them in effectively  
addressing their identified community challenge. 
  
During late March 2017, 10 youth participants will be chosen by a diverse Selection 
Committee to be part of the program’s Innovation Summit in Ottawa. The Summit 
will showcase the youth’s passion and commitment for social enterprise while        
convening high level representatives from the public and private sectors, innovation-
focused enterprises and start- ups, social enterprises of all sizes, and UN representa-
tives. This Summit will also provide opportunity for partnership development, to 
showcase social enterprise ideas, and innovation. 
  
We request that you share this privileged opportunity with your connected youth-
leaders interested in being part of this innovative training program. UNA-Canada and 
British Council Canada are looking for diverse and talented young individuals who are 
committed to and passionate about social entrepreneurship, community-
engagement, social development issues, and the SDGs. To apply, interested            
candidates are encouraged to complete the application form. Applications will be  
reviewed on a rolling basis until end of February 2017.  
  
Thank you for being an integral part of our recruitment process and we look forward 
to receiving applications from your connected youth leaders. 

http://unac.org/activecitizenssocialenterprise/
https://unpp.wufoo.eu/forms/active-citizens-social-enterprise/

